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Tariff of Missouri-American Water Company  )  Tariff No. YS-2017-0192 

 
UPDATE TO STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by 

and through counsel, and in response to Missouri-American Water Company’s 

(Company) substitute tariff sheets R.1.2, R.1.5, and R.10.1, filed today, April 18, 2017, 

states that Staff’s Recommendation previously filed on April 13, 2017 does not change 

in response to the substituted tariff sheets.  

Staff continues to recommend approval of the Consolidated Tariff by the 

Commission, inclusive of the Company’s most recent filing. 

WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully submits this Update. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Jacob T. Westen  
Jacob T. Westen  
Deputy Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 65265 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-5472 (Voice) 
573-526-6969 (Fax) 
jacob.westen@psc.mo.gov 
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